Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0363 PHONE LOG 2009-12-29
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 12/29/2009 3:19 PM

End: Tue 12/29/2009 3:19 PM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Frank Beck of EBI Consulting 425-280-1787. He is performing a Phase | Assessment for a property on Las
Positas; site is across Hopyard from Shell site at 3790 Hopyard. He asked whether contamination could be reaching the
site he is evaluating. He has reviewed groundwater monitoring data.

It is possible that plume extends to property he is evaluating.

His property does not have a water supply well; therefore, does not appear to be a concern regarding exposure.
Our agency would not require a property owner to remediate contamination coming on to their site from
another source.

Drinking water standard is 13 ppb; detection in well in street is 17 ppb.

| indicated that | could not consider extreme hypothetical conditions. Current impact to off-site property he is
reviewing appears minimal. May not be able to have a shallow water supply well.

Jerry Wickham



